LLOYD'S RESISTER OF SHIPPING

MIAKAI BUILDING

No. 3% AKASHI MACH]I,

-

The Secretary,

LONDON

Dear Sir,
the 29th August

I

With referenc? to your letter of

regarding the withdrawal from Class of the above vessel,
rerewith the original Classi-

now have pleasure in retvrning

fisation certificate for cancellatlon.
1 am, Deé&ar 8ir,

vours faitwfully,

\ntjyg-6ﬂ3b;






